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Mount Lindesay Highway re-opens tomorrow 
 
The Mount Lindesay Highway from Rathdowney to the New South Wales border will re-open tomorrow 
morning (Tuesday 3 December 2019) following recent bushfires. 

Transport and Main Roads Acting Regional Director (South Coast) Andrew Wheeler urged motorists to drive to 
the conditions. 

"Our teams have been busy clearing trees, installing temporary barriers and replacing damaged signs to allow 
the road to re-open," Mr Wheeler said. 

“Once opened, the speed limit on the highway will be reduced to 50km/h. 

"We apologise for any inconvenience and thank the community for their patience while further works are 
undertaken." 

For up-to-date information on road conditions, visit the QldTraffic website at qldtraffic.qld.gov.au or call 13 19 
40. 
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